
Heritage Burlington 
 
Heritage Planner Update: January 13, 2020 (virtual meeting) 
 

1. Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program Expansion Study 

 The City’s existing Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program was established for 
residential properties in 2014 as a result of the recommendations outlined in 
Heritage Burlington’s New Approach report, which was presented to council in 
2012. The report also recommended that following implementation of such a 
program, the feasibility of expanding it to include commercial designated 
properties be explored. Staff will provide a verbal update on progress on this 
front. 

 
 
 


